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Cherry Creek Village North

March 2014
Please visit us at: www.ccvillagenorth.org

Holiday Party Fun

Oh, what fun was had by
all at our December

Adult Holiday Party! Many thanks to Raj
Devarajan and Sangeeta Guhathakurta for
hosting a most festive and memorable
holiday evening.
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CCVN
. Board Members

Dean Goss-President
4543 S. Aj<ron St.

klayartist@aol.com

Frank Hae-Vice President
4630 S. Akron St. .

fr ank@beyondtechnology.net

Karen Kronauge-Treasurer
4296 S. Akron St.

kl(ronaqge@oomctrt.net

Barbara Dorsey.Welcome
4524 S. ALon St.

tomdorent@prodigy.net

Rick Spoor-Secretry
9151 E. Radclitr Pl.
ruspoor@yahoo.com

Mary Lou Smith
21410 S, Alton St.

marylouT@4edisp.net

Amber Pleiss
4286 S. Akron St.

mberpleiss@comcast.net

Paul Oppegard
9178 E. Tufts Pl.
paulroppegard@gnail,oom

Teri C*tledine
4417 S. Alron St.

teri@getyowcmtle.com

Katie Kleeman
4289 S. Alton St.

kkleeman@cherrycreekschools.org

Smy Weber
4288 S. Alton St.

sunnyone2@ecentral. com

Arme Egan-. Exec. Director
9050 E. Tufts Ave
quinnegan@aol.com

ARC Committee

Alan Saltzman
9182 E. Tufts Circle
atsaltzman@comcast.net

Paul Oppegard
*see listing above

Social Committee

Mary Chedse!
9193 E, Stanford Ave
Chedsey@comcast.net





Our deepest condo-
lences to the Reddall

fomily on the passing
ofDorothy. Dorothy
lived with her hus-
band, Jqck, at 4450 S.

Alton Streetfor 36
years. She will be
dearly missed.

"May love and laughter light your days,
and warm your heart and home.
May good and faithful friends be yours,
wherever you may roam.
May peace and plenty bless your world
with joy that long endures.
May all life's passing seasons bring the
best to you and yours!"
An Old lrish Blessing

City of Greenwood Village Updates

2014 Paving: I was hoping we would have the summer paving schedule for
CCVN, but it has yet to be finalized. Ev€rything needs to be coordinated with
Excel Energy as they will be putting the power lines underground along Rad-
cliff. This is a very technical modification to the electrical grid and itis taking
some time for Excel to design the implementation. All we know at this point is
that the project will be about 8 weeks - weather permiuing 

- and they plan to
finish before the end of September.

City Website Upgrades: For those of you who have never visited the City website, you
might find it an excellent information resource. Our IT staff has been hard at work designing
a user friendly and helpful website for the City. I just want to highlight one feature that is
growing every week. The 'Notify Me" function of the website is a great tool to keep all of
our residents informed about the many happenings in Greenwood Village. You can register
here to receive email notifications of: Commission meetings, agendas and minutes, Public
Works'project bid postings, developmental projects including zoninghearings and variance
requests, public hearings, and employment opportunities. You can also receive notifications
about happenings at the Curtis Arts Center and events the City Park's Department sponsors.
Check it out. I am sure you will find more than a couple of useful feaflres here:
www.Greenwoodvillage. com.

T.J. Gordon, Greenwood Village City Council

Clear Out Your Old Electronics - Recycle Responsibly!
E-Cycle Colorado Electronic Recycling Collection Event
Saturday, April sth, 2014
8amlpm
6000 Victory Way, Lot H
Commerce City, CO (Enter at Quebec and 60th Ave)
*Computers, laptops, tablets and cell phones are free
*$25 each - video display devices to include televisions and monitors (cash, credit, and debit
accepted)
*$5 each - all other electronic devices with a power cord or powered by battery

-This event sponsored by the City of Greenwood Village-



I CCVIIIIOA December 2ll3Annual Board Meeting Q & A Session :

I Mayor Ron Rakowskv, County_Cuommis;:fi:il"ncy Sharpe, and City 
:

ll

I CitV Councilman T.J. Gordon updated the HOA on plans for CCVN undergrounding. ]
. CCVN is the first residential neighborhood to participate in the Excdl Energy IYo fund. The .
a ^'] CitV engineers and Excel Energy have published maps of where the undergrounding will ]
. take place. The scope of the undergrounding project has changed; there are many more r

] challenges than originally thought. As of now, there will be two main undergrounding pro- :
. jects in CCVN, one along Radcliff Avenue from Yosemite Street to halfway between Akron .
] and Alton streets. The second project will be at the cut-through on Tufts Circle. City engi- I
' neers and Excel Energy ar6 currently in the process of designing the projects. T.J. noted '
] tttut in his discussionJwith City Engineers, he learned that it would cost between $20,000- l
' 30,000 if the homeowners in the four houses near the.Tufts Avenue extension choose to ex- '
I tend the undergrounding along the power lines from Tufts Circle north to Tufts Avenue. l
: T.J. also noted that the City has not received any direct contacts from the HOA or the home- l
r owllors that they in fact want to increase the scope of the project at their own expense. r

::
" T.J. mentioned his article in the August HOA newsletter concerning last summer's road '
] construction projects and the City's plans for this summer's road projects. Meeting atten- ]. dees mentioned that the new roads are great. The December newsletter will contain infor- .

] mation about the City's budget. Rob Yang inquired about the construction in Village ]. Greens Park. T.J. said that the City is removing it's now illegal tap from Cherry Creek .

] State Park and adding a new tap directly to Denver water lines in the CCHS bus lanes. This l. change will save Greenwood Village residents money in the long run because the city had ,
] been absorbing the small costs incurred on the west side of the State Park. :

I Mayo, Ron Rakowsky said that AMG National Trust Bank is building a beautiful ,r"* i
' Colorado headquarters at the northwest comer of Caley and Greenwood Plaza Blvd in the '
I city town center. This is a wonderful opportunity for ih" City as AMG currently -urrug", I
' ovor 3 billion dollars in assets. County Commissioner Nancy Sharpe says she misses our ]
. neighborhood. She said that the County has approved the mill levy, with county roveflues r

] flat. From a county standpoint, things are very solid financially with a structurally sound ]
. budget. 

:
IT. Rob Yang asked about the renovations to the Dairy Queen strip mall. T.J. said that this is '
I primarily a facelift on the faqade of the old flower shop and a few of the surrounding store- ]. fronts. The former Greenwood Floral location will be converted into a made-to-order pizza .

] place with a made-to-order burrito shop next door. These businesses are not franchises and I
. the new owners are really excited about their potential. Fiddler's Green is preparing to un- .

] dergo a huge and overdue renovation this summer financed by Anschutz. Russell Foote l
' mentioned that Frisbee golf at Village Greens is a great addition to the park. The Mayor '
I also reminded .u.ryorr"Ihat the GreJnwood VillagJTrader Joe's Market will be having its I

I grand opening on Valentine's Day. :
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2013 ANNUAL REAL ESTATE REPORT
CHERRY CREET( VTLLAGE NORTH
Homes Sold in Gherry Greek Village North in 2O{3

Alton,St: lndividual
Sfngle Family

Tufts Cir - Individual
Single Family

Akron St -= 
Individual' iDuPIex

Akron Gt - lndividual
Single Family

Alton:St- lndividual
€ingle Family

Alton St - lndividual
Single Family
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$785,500 $798,500 $215

$399,900 $399,900 $312

$775,000 $8OO,OOO $199

$647,000 $650,000 $196

. r ' ,,

$68e,000 $6e7,000 $zis

2013 Summary - GCVN

:$719;?00(SingleFfni,ily)'::,,',.I :' ' $226 : ) " . 104
IDOES NOT TNCLUDE qUP+E* 

, , :iDpES NOT INCLUDE DUPLEX nDOES NOT INCLUDE DUPLEX

*Homes on the Market as of 12131/2013: None
*Homes Under Contract as of 1213112013: None

Collection of market data reported b ML9 by multiple brokers - data pro-
uided byt

SUSIE ROY, Broker
303.949.1463

Susie@Sells-Colorado.com

Resident of Gherry Greek Village since {99{

NOTE: THIS REPRESENTATION IS BASED IN WHOLE OR IN PART ON DATA SUPPLIED BY METROLIST,INC.
METROLIST DOES NOT GUARANTEE NOR [S IT IN ANY WAY RESPONSIBLE FOR ITS ACCURACY. DATA
MAINAINED BY METROLIST MAY NOT REFLECT ALL REAL ESTATE ACTIVITY IN THE MARKET.
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